
Addendum No. 01

Issue Date: 6/6/2024

Project Name: Parking Garage ADA Improvements

RFQ Number: 298-CP24-PGADA

TO: Prospective Applicants

This addendum forms a part of the Request for Bids and modifies the original Bid #298-CP24-PGADA only
to the extent specifically noted below. Failure to acknowledge this addendum in the Bid Submittal may
subject the bidder to disqualification. The official source of this solicitation is found on the City
procurement website at www.ashevillenc.gov/bids. All updates to this solicitation shall come in the form
of published addenda and shall be published to the same location.

This Addendum consists of two (2) pages

This Addendum consists of the following information:

1. Question:

I am going over the bid drawings and do not see the specs for the flexible delineators on the

drawing. I looked at the sheet c-4.1 but do not see the spec on those.

Answer:

Please reference the Project Manual Section 5, Item 4: Delineators.

2. Question:

What are the expected start and completion dates for the project?

Answer:

Please refer to the Project Manual Section 4: Special Requirements, Item SR-01

3. Question:

What are the clearance limitations in the parking garages ?

Answer:

The height restrictions for the parking garages are:

Wall Street - 7’4”

Rankin - 7’4”

Harrah’s Cherokee Civic Center - 6’5”
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4. Question:

Curb stops are pictured in some of the drawings but in the referenced spec it says only required

when the accessible route is in front of the spaces. So do we need them in front of every new space

or only if route is impacted?

Answer:

As currently planned, none of the new accessible parking spaces have an accessible route in front.

Curb stops are not required.

Attachments include:

None

-End of Addendum No. 01-
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